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Children in Need Friday 15th November 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers  

 Children in Need is here again, and we have a new School Council who has made the decision that we should have 

a non-uniform day. We would like the children to  

wear spotty or yellow clothing. We are asking for a £1 donation to dress up and all money raised will be sent to 

Children in Need.  

 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Miss I Knight        

On behalf of the School Council 

 

 

All school letters, news and events calendar can be found on the school’s website: www.dunswellacademy.co.uk 
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